

Benefiting more than 3 million children and families since 1983.

Founder Suzy Yehl Marta

Founding National Director Thelma Cockburn

National Director, Canada Kimberly Thomson

Honorary Governing Board Craig Kielburger Founder and Chair Free the Children

Douglas John Cameron Singer, Song Writer, Juno Nominee

Canadian
Governing Board
Carol Bertram, Chair
Brian Galbraith
Chris Hiller
Jonathan Pearce
Jackie Ramler
Nathan Reeve
Andrea Urban

June 7, 2016

Dear Barrie Press,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your support of Rainbows for All Children Canada. Barrie Press has been printing Rainbows curriculum materials for almost 10 years. You have always done your best to ensure that our materials are of high quality and on time.

The staff at Barrie Press have always gone out of their way to look out for the best interests of Rainbows for All Children Canada and the work that we do. As a charity reliant on private donations we are always looking to get the most out of our limited resources. Many times over the last few years Barrie Press staff have come to us with ideas on how we can keep costs low and provide our sites with high quality materials, creating our games and journals that the children in our programs are excited to use.

Barrie Press has also always been very accommodating, even though we are not one of your largest clients you have always done your best to provide us with the sale level of customer service and tried to turn things around quickly so that we can get materials out to our program sites. If our sites don't have our program materials, children don't get the support they need in a timely fashion. Barrie Press helps us ensure that we have what we need to help hurting children.

Your support has gone far beyond your role as our printer. You have been a force for change in support for our work, and the work of many other business, organizations and charities, participating in many charitable initiatives that make a lasting difference this community.

Thank you for helping us help children.

Regards

Kimberly Thomson

National Director, Rainbows for All Children Canada